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16 July 2020 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to all applicants to the sixth form to confirm the plans for students’ return to school in                    

September. ​Year 12 students will begin the year on Thursday 3 September​. Students should arrive               

on site by 8:45am and proceed to the sixth form block. This day will include an induction into expectations                   

of sixth form students, sessions on wellbeing and study skills, an introduction to the new systems and                 

ways of working within the school, and an opportunity to get to know your new tutor and Head of Sixth                    

Form.  

 

Students should have with them: 

● Pen, pencils, lined paper, and any other stationery they may wish to bring 

● A folder for any handouts from sessions 

● A laptop / Chromebook 

 

There will be new routines around hygiene and distancing that students will be expected to adhere to                 

throughout their time on site and these will be explained to all students as part of their induction. 

 

You have received separate communication about results day and sixth form enrolment - this takes place                

on Thursday 20 August.  

 

I am excited about leading the Sixth Form from September and working alongside each of our successful                 

applicants. I look forward to welcoming you back, helping you through this transition period, and putting                

in the building blocks for a fantastic experience in Year 12 and beyond.  

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

G.Davies 
 

Geraint Davies 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

ACCEPTANCE | RESPECT | HONESTY | DETERMINATION | EQUALITY | EXCELLENCE FRIENDSHIP | 
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